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Summer is usually the busiest time for the PTA, but the on-
going restrictions mean that our usual events have been 
cancelled for a second time. There are still ways you can 
support the PTA during this summer term…. 

Join our school lottery…
Applications for 2021-22 school
year membership are open.

Just £4 a month will buy your
membership for Sep 2021-
August 2022 prize draws. A
great way to support the PTA as
its regular income that we can
rely on.

The club is open to family
members as well as parents.

Register by September at:
www.pta-events.co.uk/talbot

Big PTA Summer online Raffle
Last chance tobuyticketsforthe
virtualSummerraffle. Atthesame
time,wewillraise50%fromevery
ticketsold supportingour PTA
https://www.bigptaraffle.co.uk/s
upport/talbot-pta-ls8

http://www.bigptaraffle.co.uk/support/talbot-pta-ls8
http://www.bigptaraffle.co.uk/support/talbot-pta-ls8


SWAPSHOP SUCCESS –

COLLECTION & SALE 

PLANNED EACH TERM

Thank you to Kirsten and 
helpers for cataloguing the 
huge amount of 
secondhand uniform that 
parents donated in May.  
Over 40 orders were placed 
through the online shop 
which made £200 for the 
PTA and lots of families 
happy for grabbing some 
quality uniform for a small 
donation!

Next collection: 

Friday 16th July

End of term sale: 

17th -21st July



PTA Committee changes 

There are opportunities to join the committee in the autumn as both 

Treasurer and Secretary are stepping down this year.  A big thank you goes 

out to Helen who moves on to High school life, and to Laura who has 

managed the PTA finances during a challenging period for fundraising for 

school.

Information about what each position involves can be found on the 

website.  If you’re interested, please get in touch chair@talbotpta.co.uk.

We would encourage every class to have a rep to help filter PTA announcements
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Review
2020-21 

for the PTA

Lockdown might have prevented usual 
events from taking place, but it also 
generated lots of new ideas to be tried 
this year. The Autumn term was busy on 
between lockdowns. 

Here’s a recap of what the team 
organised this year



Review
2020-21 
for the 

PTA

Thank You!

Thanks to all the support from parents we have managed to

raise enough to cover the 3 annual commitments as well as

fund a cash gift for all classes at Christmas – fantastic result!



A BIG THANK YOU 

TO 3 

VOLUNTEERS 

THIS TERM WHO 

ARE APPLYING 

FOR MATCH 

FUNDING 

THROUGH THEIR 

WORK WORTH AN 

EXTRA £1,150 TO 

THE PTA! COULD 

YOU DO THE 

SAME ON AN 

EVENT NEXT 

YEAR?

ThankYou!!

Huge thank you to everyone who
helps in any way with a PTA 
efforts throughout the year. 

If you have any ideas for next year,
please get in touch.

Stay in Touch

Full details can be found about 

the PTA,fundraising initiatives,

eventTickets and products at

www.pta-events.co.uk/talbot

Followus on Facebook
@talbotprimarypta

PTA 2021-22

We hope that when school returns in September the country 

will be in better position which allows a few more PTA school 

activities to resume!

Wishing you all a happy summer holidays.

Shop on 
Amazonsmile
and Amazon 

donates 0.5% 
on purchases 
to charity of 
your choice

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/talbot

